
October 26, 2020 

CIRCULAR LETTER 2020-17 

IDOT PLANNING AND PROGRAMMING OUTREACH 
FY 2021-2024 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) 

COUNTY ENGINEERS / SUPERINTENDENTS OF HIGHWAYS 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEERS / DIRECTORS OF PUBLIC WORKS / MAYORS 
METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATIONS – DIRECTORS 
TOWNSHIP HIGHWAY COMMISSIONERS 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) is seeking input for use in the 
planning and development of its upcoming Fiscal Years 2021-2024 STIP 
uploaded on IDOT website at FY2021-2024 STIP 

Written comments can be mailed to Bobby Johnson, at the Illinois Department 
of Transportation, 2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 307, Springfield, 
Illinois 62764 through November 15, 2020.  Comments can also be emailed to 
DOT.STIP@illinois.gov through November 15, 2020. 

Sincerely, 

Stephane B. Seck-Birhame, P.E., PTOE  
Acting Engineer of Local Roads and Streets 

cc: Jon-Paul Kohler, FHWA - Illinois Division 
Duane Ratermann, Illinois Association of County Engineers 
Brad Cole, Illinois Municipal League 
Bryan Smith, Township Officials of Illinois 
Donald Goad, Township Highway Commissioners of Illinois 

https://idot.illinois.gov/Assets/uploads/files/Transportation-System/Reports/OP&P/STIP/2021-2024/FY%202021-2024%20Draft%20STIP.pdf
mailto:DOT.STIP@illinois.gov

